
 

Corrections Report 

* The Corrections Committee currently carries the message behind the wall for the following 

facilities:  

 Mecklenburg County Detention Center Central (MCSO),  

 Gaston Correctional Center 

 Anson Correctional Institution – Male 

 Anson Correctional Institute- Female 

 Albemarle Correctional Institute. 

 

* The36th Annual "Freedom From Bondage" Area 51 AA Corrections Conference is being held 

on March 21st-23rd in Aberdeen, NC 

* We continue to work on the Metrolina AA Corrections Service Committee Process handbook 

and will seek input once the first draft is complete. 

* In April the Corrections Committee will begin collecting data on the number of incarcerated 

individuals whom we serve. This process will be included in the handbook. 

 

Thank you! 

Kim M. Corrections Chair and Hank H. Corrections C-Chair 

Corrections@charlotteaa.org 

 
 

Nominations & Outreach Report 
 

Greetings from the Nominating Committee: 

  

Our goal this year is to contact all groups to see if they have an Intergroup Rep and to get those 

groups that do not to be more active at the Intergroup level. This is a slow process as there are 

just a few volunteers in our committee completing the task.  If anyone would like to be of 

service locally and help us achieve our goal, please contact us at the email address below.  

 

We know how important the Intergroup is to the community. The information that comes out of 

our Delegates Meeting and in the 20/20 Vision is valuable.  Also, we can help clear up any 

misinformation people may have about serving at the Intergroup or about Intergroup in general.  

 

We will have a meeting on April 19 at 10:00am at the Intergroup office and on Zoom.  The 

Zoom link can be found on our website, charlotteeaa.org, under the Service Committee menu 

option.  Please don’t hesitate to reach out for more information if needed.  

 

Thank you, 

Alex P., Chair,  

Herman W., Co-Chair 

nominations@charlotteaa.org 
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